
(Typewritten) (To Dr. Maude Abbott) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford . 
3rd February, 1919. -

Dear Dr. Abbott: 

•nolosed cheque for '18 and '19.• What splendid work you have 
done, and the publications must have been very helpful. 

All well here: Major Francis comes for each week-end, and likes his 
work so much. We are so distressed about Sir William Peterson. (In hand­
writing): Enclosed also a C.M.A. sub 

Greetings from Lady Osler 

Sincerely yours, 

vf1 Osler 

•International Association of Medical Museums. 
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